
The gradual introduction of a ban on
buying tobacco products

The results of my consultation  showed little interest in the topic, with
just 12 against and 6 in favour.  It has not been a subject coming up in
doorstep conversations when I have been out and about in recent weeks, nor
has it figured much in the email box.

Tonight we have a vote on the second reading of the Bill. It is likely to
pass with a large majority as Labour and a majority of Conservative MPs are
in favour. I have concerns  about how the ban on tobacco purchases will be
enforced as it will be difficult for retailers to distinguish people by an
annually changing age restriction. Smoking will not become an offence, so a
younger person can ask an older person to buy for them. I look forward to
clarification and amendment over impact and enforcement.
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